
                      

You’re Invited: Community 

Meeting on the Mintwood 

Warehouse Conversion 

 

Please join us on Monday, March 25th at 7 p.m. at the regularly scheduled 6th 

Ward Block Watch for an important community meeting. The meeting will be 

located at St. Augustine’s Church in the Lower Room. The owners of the 

warehouse on Mintwood Street are proposing a change of plan for the site 

from a residential to office flex space. As such, they will be requesting another  

special exception for a non-conforming use for the site (they were originally 

granted permission for multi-family residential after community meetings in 

2018). 

As part of Lawrenceville United and Lawrenceville Corporation’s community 

process, you are encouraged to attend to learn more about the project, ask 

questions, and provide feedback. 

Questions? Please call LU at (412) 802-7220. 

Date: 

Monday, 

March 25th 

at 7 p.m. 

 

Location: 
St. Augustine’s 

Church, Lower 

Room – 

entrance from 

37th Street using 

steps down, or 

accessible 

entrance in the 

back on 36th 

Street. 

 


